
HUB Maple Ridge/Pitt Meadows meeting Jan. 16, 2014 

 
In attendance:  Peter, Barry, Alex, Dave, Jackie 

 

Notes 
 

Upcoming events: 

 

 Jackie received a request for radio interview by CBC Radio "In Your Neighbourhood" 

Friday, Jan. 17, 8:10 am at Billy Miner’s.  

 Sat. April 26, 10 am – 2 pm: Earth Day Cycle Recycle: We’ll wait another month before we 

start collecting bikes. Recycle Depot is aware we’ll be dropping by to pick up bikes (Dave, 

Barry, Geoff). Jackie to post on facebook/twitter, and send out e-mail to e-mail list to ask for 

bike donations. Alex has Casey’s old bike to donate + 2 or 3 small bikes from last year’s 

Scouts workshop. 

 Slow Food Cycle Tour MR/PM? (Jackie, Dave?). Jackie and Kim of Golden Ears Food Co-

op will meet with Kristina Gervais of Maple Ridge/Pitt Meadows Tourism this month. 

Preferably we’ll do a ride in Pitt Meadows (quieter roads!), but need to find interesting 

destinations. 

 annual ride across the bridges with HUB Tri-Cities + Surrey (and Langley Cycling 

Coalition?): We’ll have to wait until Port Mann bridge ped/cycling path is open for use (end 

this year or next year?). 

 Ivan will attend HUB’s media training session for local committees on Feb 17. 

 

Other:  

 

 Transportation Plan Update: no new date yet for Council Workshop. 

 Bike to School update: Alex will have bike to school funding put on the agenda for the first 

Bicycle & Ped Adv. Committee. 

 MR BAC update (Alex): the new Bicycle and Pedestrian Advisory Committee is on the 

agenda for Council Workshop on Feb. 3. The January meeting of the BAC has been 

canceled. 

 PM ATAC update (Peter): First meeting will take place in February. 

 New Year social at Ivan and Jackie’s: Fri. Jan. 24 pizza night!  

 Jackie has some large maps of Maple Ridge/Pitt Meadows from Engineering that might be 

useful for our meetings. She will bring them to next meeting. 

 

 

 

 

 


